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To the President of the Academy 

 

 

 

Dear President, 

 

I’m glad to inform you that the Turin Academy of Sciences will award this year the 

following Prizes: 

 

o  The “Gili Agostinelli International Prize” amounting to € 10.000, to a scientist 

who has achieved distinction in the field of Biological and Medical Sciences.  

The prize cannot be awarded to members of Turin Academy of Sciences and to scholars who 

have already received the Panetti Prize or the Panetti Ferrari Prize.  

Please take note that the nomination must reach this Academy by the 31st March 2020.  

 

o  The “Panetti Ferrari International Prize” amounting to € 10.000, to a scientist 

who is particularly distinguished for his research in the field of Applied Mechanics during the 

last ten years. The Prize is indivisible and cannot be awarded to members of Turin Academy of 

Sciences and to scientists already honored with a similar national or international prize except 

for new works or discoveries. 

Please take note that the nomination must reach this Academy by the 15th April 2020. 

 

o The “Herlitzka International Prize”, amounting to € 10.000, to a scientist who 

has achieved distinction in the field of Physiology during the last ten years. The Prize is 

indivisible and cannot be awarded to members of Turin Academy of Sciences. 

Please take note that the nomination must reach this Academy by the 30th April 2020. 

 

In accordance with the award rules, the proposal must be submitted only by the the 

Academy's president. Applications must be accompanied by an exhaustive explanation of the 

reasons for the candidate's proposal and by a short curriculum vitae, together with a list of the 

most important publications and must be sent in digital format to the e-mail address 

presidenza@accademiadellescienze.it. 

 



 

 

For more information about Prizes: www.accademiadellescienze.it/en/activity/prizes. 

 

  Thanking you in advance for your kind attention, I remain 

   

Yours faithfully 

 

 

                     THE PRESIDENT 

      Prof. Massimo Mori 

 


